
10.15.12 
 
Dear Staff & Community, 
Hope your week is off to a good start.  
 
Tip of the Week:  
Recycle electronics.  
(Drop off @ Best Buy: http://www.bestbuy.com/site/null/Recycling-
Electronics/pcmcat149900050025.c?id=pcmcat149900050025&searchresults=1&searchterm=el
ectronics+recycling) 
 
*FREE Indoor Plants! 
We have lots of free tropical plants that were donated to us, and need a home! Are you a 
teacher or employee? Do you have a classroom, office, or school that would like some plants to 
keep things balmy through the winter? You can keep the plants.  
Please e-mail me if interested. 
 
*Bikes 
Stop by any Hubway station around Cambridge/Boston. http://www.thehubway.com/ 
 
*Group Walk on the 18th 
City employee lunchtime walk - Join us for a quick walk to get some exercise, meet co-workers, 
and learn a new walking route!~ To RSVP or to get more information, please email 
jlawrence@cambridgema.gov or call at x4671. October 18th – 12pm-1pm City Employee 
lunchtime walk! 
 
Thank you so much for your green efforts in your classrooms & offices. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Kristen 

 
 
Kristen von Hoffmann 
Sustainability Manager 
Cambridge Public School District 
work: (617) 349-6856 
mobile: (617) 599-7264 
 
Cambridge Green Schools Initiative~ 
http://www3.cpsd.us/sustainability/Sustainability 
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